
In the editorial in the March 1983 issue we noted the support we had received 
for the journal from the authors of the many manuscripts submitted for publica- 
tion. In the past year this support has further increased, not only from North 
America but from authors in many countries around the world. Consideration 
of such manuscripts has involved a steadily increasing load on our editorial 
advisers, most of whom have been associated with the journal since its original 
inception more than five years ago. 

In order to avoid prolonged overburdening of our colleagues, it has seemed 
appropriate to introduce a measure of rotation, so that henceforth service will 
be based on a three year term, which may be renewed taking account of the 
wishes of the individual. This process, which could only successfully be imple- 
mented by replacing the original two tier structure with a single category on 
Advisory Editors, and which has been facilitated by the ready co-operation of 
all concerned, is reflected in the new format on the inside cover page. It is our 
particular pleasure to welcome to the journal: 

R. Adrian, University of Illinois 
R. Eichorn, University of Houston 
J. Lloyd, Michigan State University 
F. W. Staub, General Electric Company 
K. Suzuki, Kyoto University 
M. Yovanovieh, University of Waterloo 

We would not want to conclude this editorial without expressing our 
appreciation and gratitude to those who have served the journal so well over 
the years. 
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